
  

                             

Year 6 Football Festival 

On Tuesday 12th September, class 6 had a football tournament at Foxhill playing 

field.  We played against Shibden Head and Foxhill, everyone who played enjoyed 

it tremendously!    

Although, we did not win we did not lose either (we drew first 

place with Shibden Head). Mr Sykes said everybody 

collaborated well and showed great sportsmanship.  

Well done class 6! 

Goal scorers: Owen – 6   Leah – 2  Adam – 2  Sophie - 1 

By Leah Schofield (Year 6) 

 

Open Morning for Reception Class 

Reception Class welcomed visitors on Tuesday 26th September, 

for an open morning.  As well as counting, reading, playing out 

and lots more activities, they also made chocolate crispy buns 

to sell and raise money for the Macmillan charity. 

By Ava Wilkinson (Year 3) & Jack Leng (Year 5) 

 

Year 5 Football Festival 

Once again Mr Sykes arranged a football tournament, 

this time it was for Year 5, and once again we drew 

with Shibden Head! Everyone enjoyed it; the 

tournament was hard but extremely good too!  Finn 

said, “We all worked well together!” 

Lily Palmer & Alex Lynch (Year 5) 



 

Macmillan Fundraising Event 

On Friday 29th September the PTA organised a huge Cake 

Bake morning for school, this was to help raise as much 

money as possible for Macmillan Cancer Support.  After all 

the hard work from four PTA volunteers and help from 

children in Year 6, a whopping £240 was raised! 

Thank you for your kind donations of cakes, buns and biscuits, 

and also to those who gave up their spare time to run the 

event.  We have helped to make a huge difference to people 

facing cancer!  

By Myles Cuthbert (Year 4) 

If you have any spare time or ideas to raise funds for our school and would 

like to join the PTA, then please contact the office. 

 

National Science Museum Trip 

Year 5 visited the National Science Museum on Monday 2nd October. 

Alex said; “It was the most amazing time ever because we got to see 

Tim Peake’s space craft that went to space and back!  It was so 

much more interesting because we are learning about ‘Space’ in our 

science topic this term.” 

While there, we went to the Gaming Room and everyone agreed that this was 

good fun too, because we got to play the arcade games. We would definitely 

recommend a visit there if you are interested in space, you never know; you might 

learn more about space! 

Reported by Alex Lynch, Jack Leng & Lily Palmer (Y5) 

 

 

 

 


